



WELCOME BACK!

Dear Parents,

Welcome to 3rd grade at School 16! The third grade teachers are looking forward to spending an exciting and productive year with our students. This school year will involve many activities to encourage and help students become successful readers, writers and learners. Books will be read aloud as well as independently on a daily basis and students will be involved in many meaningful literacy activities which will foster learning. Other core areas such as Math, Science, and Social Studies will involve hands-on activities and a variety of opportunities for students to use their problem-solving and critical-thinking skills.

As a part of your child's learning process, we should work together to ensure daily progress. Parental involvement is very important for the success of your child's education. Please encourage your child at home to complete all of his/her assignments and help them study for exams. We know that with your help and encouragement, we are going to have a successful year. We look forward to meeting you!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Abraham Mrs. Guiliano

